
Summer
Scoop
Week of

 December 11 to December 15

Courses: What's Next?
 The Summer Session Advisory Committee will meet to review courses that have

been proposed to be o�ered in the upcoming Summer Sessions this
Wednesday, December 13. Departments will be noti�ed with what has been
approved in the following days.

The Preview of Classes will be available on the Summer Session website one
week later, Wednesday, December 20.

Please feel free to contact Matt Sapien with course scheduling questions at
summer-scheduling@ucsd.edu or x44744.

Season's Greetings
 Don't miss the UCSD Bookstore Holiday Sale. This is a direct link to their digital

marketing piece. 

The Summer Session o�ce will be closed from Monday, December 25 through
Tuesday, January 2. Regular operating hours will resume on Wednesday,
December 3.

Business Affairs: SharePoint Access
 Summer Session will continue to use SharePoint to upload Faculty Appointment

Files. If you need access to SharePoint for your department, please contact Lisa
Bargabus at summer-payroll@ucsd.edu or x25064.

This is a direct link to the Faculty Appointment File Training materials from the
training session in November 2017.

Need More Information? 
*** Visit us online at: http://summer.ucsd.edu or email us directly at summer@ucsd.edu ***

Summer Session Office, 201 Myers Drive, Mail Code 0079, P: 858-534-5258, F: 858-822-2619
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